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Good afternoon,
 
Please find attached a proposed alteration to the exterior wall of an annexe for Field House,
Whitby Road, RHB. The original plans, as set out by our architect, Michael Miller, had a glass
façade including double doors for the new link extension. We would like to alter this slightly by
keeping the double doors, however changing the remaining, full glazing, to a half-height
rendered wall and windows (see red lines on attached drawing). The render will match the
existing building, as approved with NYM/2021/0618/CVC.
 
I have paid the £34 fee and put the reference as NYM/2020/318/FL.
 
On the attached drawing, we would also like to change the existing UPVC windows in the main
house with handmade, wooden sash windows – which are more in keeping with the period of
the property and the neighbouring house. We will keep all existing dimensions the same. We
would like the windows of the new extension to match this – therefore to be handmade wooden
frames (including the double doors mentioned on the new link extension).
 
We hope that these alterations fall within our permitted development, and are therefore
admissible by yourselves at the National Park. Please let us know if you would like any further
information or if there any of the work requires additional planning consent.
 
Many thanks,
 
Becci Hodgson
Field House
Whitby Road
Robin Hood’s Bay
 
Sent from Mail for Windows
 

https://go.microsoft.com/fwlink/?LinkId=550986
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